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Consumers and the Economic
Outlook - Quarterly Update - UK

“Consumers continue to worry about the impact Brexit
will have on the UK economy. But people are still
focussing much more on their own financial situations,
which are currently in a pretty healthy state. The base
rate rise will make it harder for some, but the general
outlook is positive ...

Airlines - UK

“Airlines face some challenging times over the next few
years as Brexit approaches and fuel costs rise. While
businesses are cutting back on travel, consumers are still
hungry for holidays. However, they will be keeping an
eye on spending as the Pound remains weak. Airlines
that help consumers manage their ...

Short and City Breaks - UK

“There is growing potential for ‘me-time’ holidays that
allow travellers to pursue their personal interests. These
could be trips that enable those in couples to have a
short break away from their partner or family in the
company of friends, or even by themselves.”

– John Worthington, Senior Analyst

Business Traveller - UK

“Businesses are cutting back on travel in light of
uncertainty surrounding Brexit and the impact of a weak
pound. Airline GDS fees and new GDPR regulations are
also making life more difficult for British-based
companies. However, there are opportunities for larger
TMCs to develop products that help businesses save
money ...

Travel - UK
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